
  

 

District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC)  

Minutes 
 

Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

6:00 pm - 7:45 pm 

Education Center - Board Room 

 

Attendees: Steve Zamora, Director of Educational Services; Anna López, District Community Liaison; Veronica Lew,              

Recorder; Members: See sign-in sheet.  

 

I. Welcome  

Ms. Maria Hernandez and Ms. Anna López welcomed attendees and provided an overview of today’s meeting.  

 

Approve January Minutes: Ms. Maria Hernandez called for a motion to approve the January minutes. Ms. Elena                 

Navarro proposed a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Giovanna Garcia seconded the motion. The minutes were                  

approved unanimously.  

 

II. Unfinished Business 

 

III. New Business 

District Mental Health Coordinator, Carlos Alcantara​: ​Mr. Alcantara presented members with an overview of how to                

help students with mental health. He presented members with a basic understanding of mental health topics such as                  

depression and anxiety.  He also presented ways to identify signs and actions parents can take to help their children. 

 

LCAP Survey​:​ ​Ms. Lopez asked members to fill out the Local Control Accountability Control survey before March 6th.  

 

Committee/Site Reports: 

BPHS: Ms. Ramona Lopez and Ms. Ana Lilia Castro shared that there was not an ELAC meeting during February due to                     

ELPAC. Ms. Castro shared that several board members visited BPHS during Open House and they were able to share                   

about ELAC with them. Ms. Ramona Lopez also shared that during Open House, Dr. Berg shared information about                  

various parent organizations such as PTA and ELAC.  

 

FUHS: Ms. Maria Hernandez shared that FUHS had Open House and ELAC parents had a table to recruit parents. She                    

also shared that Parent University was promoted during Open House.  

 

LHHS: Ms. Giovanna Garcia shared that LHHS ELAC feels heard by school staff. Their opinions and suggestions are                  

listened to.  LHHS students have been taking the ELPAC and juniors and seniors will be visiting Fullerton College.  

 

SOHS: Ms. Elena Navarro shared that SOHS had an ELPAC parent information night. She said it was very informative                   

and parents were given a packet of practice information. Ms. Veronica Moran shared that ELAC had a table during Open                    

House.  Ms. Elena Navarro also shared that SOHS is now offering Love and Logic classes. 

 

Ms. Veronica Moran shared about the CABE regional conference and the different sessions presented. She shared how                 

there were representatives from the Mexican consulate sharing information about different services available.  

 

IV.  Announcements 

Ms. Lopez shared the date for the upcoming DAC meeting as well as spring break.  

 

V.  Adjournment 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 31, 2020, at 6:00 pm.  The meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.  


